Chris O'Brien
m

From: kitesurfinjay <kitesurfinjay@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:21 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No tax on boats !

Hello | Am a life long Rhode Island resident .
Of Tiverton R.1. and a life long mariner and fisherman . | strongly oppose house bill H6256
As this would severely hurt every vessel owner in this state with little benefit.

Thank you sincerely Jason S. Santos



